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Division of Insurance Advises Consumers on Wildfire Claims 
June 27, 2019 (Anchorage) -- The Alaska Division of Insurance is working closely with state 
and local agencies to monitor the needs of potential victims of the Swan Lake and other 
developing wildfires, as these issues relate to insurance.   

“With the devastation wildfire season brings, the division stands ready to assist consumers with 
filing and settling insurance claims related to the Swan Lake and other fires,” said Director Lori 
Wing-Heier. The division reminds Alaskans who suffer wildfire-related losses to work with their 
agent, claims adjuster, and insurer to achieve a settlement that is fair and consistent with plan 
coverage.   

If you have a question about your insurance or a dispute with your insurer, please contact the 
Division of Insurance’s Consumer Services section at 1-800-INSURAK, 907-269-7900, or 
insurance@alaska.gov.   

Additional resources to assist consumers with making and settling a claim can be found on the 
Division’s website.  
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